
I am a resident of The Dalles and am writing in support of HB 1530.  
Cap-and-trade is an important measure that we need to fight climate change and even though it would 
only be in Oregon who knows what effect it might have on other states! The summer before last we 
were engulfed in smoke from surrounding fires. We have to do something big now! 
“We are the first generation to know we are destroying our planet and the last one that can do anything 
about it”.  WWF 
 
Thank you, Sally Ford 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


